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             16th September 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
        
School trips and experiences support your child’s learning both on the day of the trip/experience and 
back in the classroom. At Brentfield we expect all children to attend the trips/ activities to enhance 
their learning experience. 
 

Workshop Wonder Dome Planetarium 

Relating to our topics in English, Art, Science 
Year Group Year 3 and Reception  
Date of the workshop 1st October 
Children will leave school at n/a 
Children will return back to school at n/a 
The cost of the workshop £ 3.50 
Payments must be made before 26th September 
Travel arrangements The workshop will take place in school 

 
If there is a cost for the trip you will need to log on to Arbor to pay for the workshop. If you are unable 

to log in, please inform the school office as soon as possible and staff will help you make the payment.  
 
All children must wear school uniform. 
 
 

 
 

Yours faithfully,  
A.McKinson 
Year 3 Leader  
 

 


